

## VICTORIAN ABORIGINAL HEALTH SERVICE CO-OPERATIVE LTD.

**Chief Executive Officer:** 

: Mr. G. Austin

Chair Person: Treasurer:

Mr. A. Brown

**Medical Directors:** 

Mrs. A. Thorpe Dr. W. Roberts

136 Gertrude Street.

Fitzroy 3065

Phone: 419 3000

Fax: 417 3897

22nd April 1992

Mr Patrick Dodson, Chairperson National Committee of Reconcilliation, Canberra, ACT Dear Pat,

Greetings and salutations!

I haven't had a chance to talk to you for some time, but nevertheless may I offer my congratulations on being appointed as Chairperson of the Reconcillation Committee. As you know, it is a task I do not envy you on, but in the specific areas of developing positive projects to alter community attitudes (which I think is the least controversial path for the committee to follow, and more importantly where there is the greatest chance of actually achieving real change) you all have my total support.

I therefore would like the chance to have a yarn with you if ever you venture to these cold parts down here in Melbourne. Contact me at the number above.

And in the meantime, I urge you, as one who was involved in "Building Bridges" in its early stages, to support our submissions to the Reconcilliation Committee. As you well know, the chances of a buraeucratic and/or non-Koori controlled project becoming as successful as we already been are Buckley's and none. In other words, we've shown we have the knowledge, experience, contacts, and ability to achieve great success, and the only thing missing has been reasonable resources. Anyway you know the old story......

Also, I hear we may be in Canberra at the same time this week, so I with luck might grab a chat with you there if you can spare me ten minutes.

Hope to see you soon, Regards,

FOLEY



## VICTORIAN ABORIGINAL HEALTH SERVICE CO-OPERATIVE LTD.

**Chief Executive Officer:** 

Mr. G. Austin

Chair Person:

Mr. A. Brown

Treasurer:

Mrs. A. Thorpe

**Medical Directors:** 

Dr. W. Roberts

136 Gertrude Street,

Fitzroy 3065

Phone: 419 3000

22nd ApriF499217 3897

Mr Patrick Dodson, Chairperson

National Committee of Reconcilliation,

Canberra, ACT

Dear Pat,

Greetings and salutations!

I haven't had a chance to talk to you for some time, but nevertheless may I offer my congratulations on being appointed as Chairperson of the Reconcillation Committee. As you know, it is a task I do not envy you on, but in the specific areas of developing positive projects to alter community attitudes (which I think is the least controversial path for the committee to follow, and more importantly where there is the greatest chance of actually achieving real change) you all have my total support.

I therefore would like the chance to have a yarn with you if ever you venture to these cold parts down here in Melbourne. Contact me at the number above.

And in the meantime, I urge you, as one who was involved in "Building Bridges" in its early stages, to support our submissions to the Reconcilliation Committee. As you well know, the chances of a buraeucratic and/or non-Koori controlled project becoming as successful as we already been are Buckley's and none. In other words, we've shown we have the knowledge, experience, contacts, and ability to achieve great success, and the only thing missing has been reasonable resources. Anyway you know the old story......

Also, I hear we may be in Canberra at the same time this week, so I with luck might grab a chat with you there if you can spare me ten minutes.

Hope to see you soon, Regards,

**FOLEY**